
   
   

   
   

 

From 19 July, please 

continue to wear your 

face covering in the 

practice to help protect 

vulnerable patients. 



,~,:~j 
Nottingham and Nottinghamshire 

Clinical Commissioning Group 

From 19 July, please 
continue to attend 

appointments alone if 
you can to reduce the 

amount of people in the 
practice at one time. 



   
   
   

   
  

From 19 July, please 
continue to follow social 

distancing guidance in the 
practice to help protect 

yourself and others. 


